
Principal Message 8-13-21 

 

Good Afternoon Stevenson Families, 

 

What a great week we had.  I want to thank you all for your patience this week as everyone is getting 

back in the groove with arrival and dismissal procedures.  A huge thank you for your patience at 

dismissal today as our tiniest penguins joined us for the first time.  If you could please make sure the 

child’s last name is on the car tag.  That makes it easier when we are calling students to the front.  

Please hang in there, we will get better and faster each day. 

 

I’d like to give a shout out to our RLS Fundraising Group for organizing our Boo Hoo/Yah Hoo Breakfast 

for our Kindergarten families.  Also, a huge shout out to our families that donated items to make the 

breakfast a success.  It was great to mingle with our new families as they had the opportunity to meet 

each other.   

 

Remember to check the calendar you received during ‘Welcome Back Weeks’ for upcoming dates and 

important information.  When you reference the calendar, you will see Open House is scheduled for 

Thursday, August 19th.  In order to limit the number of families in each building, we are offering two 

sessions.  The first session will begin at 4:30 pm and the second session will begin at 5:15 pm.  Reach out 

to your teacher if you will not be able to attend so they can provide you with the presentation and 

answer any questions you may have.  During Open House we will also have a couple of tables set up 

with information regarding Odyssey of the Mind and our RLS Fundraising Group.  We will have the 

premier of our new Penguin Palooza T-Shirt at Open House.  Pre-orders, at a special price, will be taken 

at that time for the shirts.  We are looking forward to a great Open House. 

 

We will host the first Volunteer meeting of the year on Friday, August 20th at 9:05 am in the Performing 

Arts Building (PAB).  Information for Room Parents, fundraisers, opportunities to volunteer, and other 

information will be shared.  Students will have their first Out of Uniform opportunity on that day also.  If 

families paid to participate, the theme for the clothing is a Tourist.  There is still time if you have not 

paid to participate and would like to.  You can visit the RLS Fundraising Page at Store | R.L.Stevenson 

Volunteer Fundraising Group (square.site) if you would like to participate. 

 

Well, that’s it for this first week.  As always, if you have any questions, please reach out to me.  I hope 

you have a wonderful weekend! 

See you Monday in the car loop! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 

https://rlstevenson-volunteer-fundraising-group-2.square.site/
https://rlstevenson-volunteer-fundraising-group-2.square.site/

